
 

Elkhart County  

COVID-19 Call Center 
The Elkhart County Health Department has reopened it’s COVID-19 Call Center to help our 

community navigate through the COVID-19 pandemic and to help clarify local and statewide 

policy changes. If you have questions about testing sites in Elkhart County, wonder about 

how Public Health Orders may effect your life or have concerns about a business not oper-

ating safely, please feel free to contact us at (574) 523-2106, Monday through Friday from 

9am-4pm. 
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